
 
 

 

Lloyd Harbor School Summer Reading 2017 
 
  

 

Dear Lloyd Harbor School Families, 

 

Lloyd Harbor School is a community of readers and writers. We anticipate that our 

students will regularly read books that are a good personal fit, continue to enjoy favorite 

authors, and find new authors and books to inspire and entertain throughout the summer 

months.  

 

This year, the Summer Reading Program will be centered on choice.  

 

 All students are asked to read at least one book from the enclosed book list that will 

be used as a sharing opportunity when they return to school in the fall.   

 

 Once students have read their selected book(s), they will complete the enclosed 

“Book Review Notes” sheet (additional forms will be available on the LHS website 

under School Notices).  These sheets must be given to the classroom teacher no later 

than Friday, September 15 and will be used for a celebration of reading.  

 

 In September, students will work with their classroom teachers to enter these 

reviews on our electronic library system (Destiny).  This will allow students to 

access book recommendations created by their LHS peers! 

 

We are looking forward to sharing these summer reading contributions, which will allow 

us to stay connected and bring us together as a school community in September.    

 

                                

 Happy Summer Reading!  

-LHS Faculty and Staff 

     

 

 

 


